Press Conference: March 17", 2016 @ 2pm
Walker County Sheriff, Clint R. McRae

As you are aware the investigation concerning the murder of
Caesar Vladimir Coronado and the disappearance of his 14 year
old daughter Adriana Coronado is still intensely underway.

| would like to first thank all of the agencies who have been
assisting with this investigation for the past 4 days- The Walker
County District Attorney’s Office, The National Center for
Missing and Exploited Children, The FBI’s Child Abduction Rapid
Deployment Team and the Houston Police Department.

As of 8am this morning, Texas Equusearch has also joined
forces in the investigation and is currently conducting a search
of an undisclosed location in the Houston area.

Also, during the investigation we have managed to obtain
surveillance video footage from several locations. Some of the
footage will be released to the media today and the other
footage is still currently being worked on.

We are hoping that someone observed something or can
provide more information about the person seen running from
the scene and will contact us with that information.

If anyone has information regarding this case, please call the
Walker County Sheriff’s Office at (936)435-2400.



The video we are about to play consist of a possible suspect
vehicle and what appears to be a fairly heavy set Hispanic male
running from the scene.




